
ROCKY MOUNTAIN   
POWER  Customer & Regulatory Liaison 
A DIVISION OF PACIFCORP   1407 West North Temple 
 Salt Lake City, Utah  84116 
 
 
 
 
April 13, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Utah Public Service Commission   
Heber M. Wells Building   
160 East 300 South, Suite 400   
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111  
 
Attention:   Steven F. Goodwill   

Administrative Law Judge   

Re:  Utah Docket No. 06-035-148   
Formal Complaint of Tim Vetere   

This letter is provided to update the parties on the status of the proposed installation of a voltage   
regulator bank on the Green River 12 feeder discussed in Rocky Mountain Power's letter of   
March 7,2007.  A voltage regulator bank has been delivered to the Moab field office and Rocky   
Mountain Power anticipates that this voltage regulator bank will be installed before the end of   
May 2007.   
 
Rocky Mountain Power will provide further updates to the parties as new information becomes   
available.  Thank you.   

Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Carole Rockney, Director 
Customer & Regulatory Liaison 
 
cc:   Ms. Rea Petersen, Division of Public Utilities   
 Mr. Tim Vetere 


